
 

 

 

24th June 2021 

 

 

RE: Y11 Prom 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Following the government’s decision to extend the lockdown restrictions we are 

unable to proceed with the Prom planned for 9th July. During last week’s leavers 

assembly the headteacher explained to the students that we were seeking alternate 

options before making a final decision about whether or not we could realistically host 

a prom for the class of 2021. 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we are currently considering moving the prom to 

Friday 23rd July 2021 at the Kings Lynn Town Hall subject to lockdown restrictions easing 

as forecast on Monday 19th July 2021. For this reason we are asking all Y11 students to 

respond to the google form below indicating whether or not they would still be 

interested in attending a prom.  Please could I ask that you discuss this with your 

son/daughter before they complete the form as we appreciate that their attendance 

has both logistical and financial implications that you will need to consider. 

 

https://forms.gle/gDynVhi5CS1mNyDr9 

 

 

 

Naturally the school is incredibly keen to reinstate this event but hopefully you 

understand our final decision will be based on student interest and subsequent 

viability of proceeding.  The deadline for completing the form is Friday 25th June 2021 

at 6pm with a final decision being announced w/c 28th June 2021.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss the content of this letter. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
Mr L Feaviour 

(Assistant Headteacher KS4 Achievement & Progress) 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/gDynVhi5CS1mNyDr9

